
Graduation Pictures Update – 3.2.21 

 

 

 

Hello 8th Grade Families, 

 

We wanted to send you a quick update regarding Graduation Pictures. A slight adjustment has 

been made since we have an entire cohort currently remote.  

 

1. Graduation Pictures will remain on this Thursday, March 4th for all students who are currently 

in-person. 

 

2. All remote students will take their pictures on Thursday, April 8th. This will also be the retake 

day if needed for the original group of in-person students. 

 

3. If there is a need for retakes for any of the remote students after April 8th then we will try to 

schedule a date for those. 

 

 

Please know that we did our best on such short notice. We tried to work around the return to 

school schedule for the remote students and for anyone traveling for Spring Break. We also had 

to take what Color Portraits could give us because of the last minute changes. There was not 

much availability at this point. And we also have a hard deadline to meet for the yearbook 

picture. 

 

We know that this is not ideal and may be frustrating considering the circumstances. We thank 

you for your continued support and understanding.  

 

--  

Mrs. Esquivel 

Mr. Bilski 

Senorita Tomko 

Mr. Kendrick 

 


